Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Division of Alcoholic Beverages and Tobacco
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that The Department of Business and Professional Regulation, Division of Alcoholic Beverages and Tobacco has declined to rule on the petition for declaratory statement filed by Food and Beverage Innovations, LLC on February 9, 2015. The following is a summary of the agency’s declination of the petition:

The Petitioner failed to submit a list of stipulated facts to be considered in the Petition for Declaratory Statement or a Response to the Motion for Leave to Intervene on or before April 3, 2015. Without significantly greater detail, the Division cannot issue a statement as to the legality of the business model.
A copy of the Order Declining the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: Kelly.Vickery@myfloridalicense.com.

Please refer all comments to: Sean Anderson, Assistant General Counsel, Department of Business and Professional Regulation, Division of Alcoholic Beverages and Tobacco, 1940 North Monroe Street, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-1020.
